
I am proud to submit my comments in support of Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, 

boost our state's economy and provide our nation with the much-needed critical mineral antimony. 

Today, America relies on China and Russia to provide us with antimony. The Stibnite Gold Project 

could help us secure a domestic source of antimony. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened 

to input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish 

habitat and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option 

in the SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its 

environmental impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Donna Lanz 


